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Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

Delaware Valley School District  has elected to use the SNAP Health Portal to better connect you with 

your child’s school health and wellness information. This web-based system provides an easy, secure, 

and green way for you to update and review important school health information and medical 

documents throughout the year. With 24-hour access over the web, you will be able to: 

• Electronically sign and submit all health forms safely over the internet 

• Review and update new health information such as vaccinations, health conditions, and 

screening results throughout the school year 

• Receive notifications when there are changes in your child’s health status 

Instructions for accessing the SNAP Health Portal will be sent via email during the month of March. Add 

noreply@studentehr.com to your email address book now to ensure proper delivery.  

 

Sincerely,  

Delaware Valley School District Nurses 
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